FEARNHILL
SCHOOL

Headteacher — Mr T Spencer, BSc

Our ref: HRW/SCR
18th June 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Summer BBQ

As part of the School’s end of term celebrations, we are planning a BBQ lunch for students and staff on
Friday 19th July. The menu will be a choice of either a burger or a sausage (vegetarian option available)
served with salad options, a dessert and a drink.

The cost of the lunch is £3.70 per student and this must be pre-booked and paid for in advance via the School
Gateway where it will show as a separate payment. Your child will not be able to use any balance on their
lunch account towards this event.

Payment will need to be made with your child’s food choice via School Gateway by Friday 5th July latest.

We are unable to accept payment by any other method. No payment will be accepted after this date or on
the day itself.

If your child has any dietary requirements please email finance@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk

Students in receipt of free school meals must also book the BBQ lunch via the Gateway choosing one
option for your child, no payment will be required.

The only meal available on this day will be the BBQ lunch, therefore those students who do not wish to
participate will need to bring a packed lunch.

Please do not hesitate to email admin@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

A&,R.mm:

Mrs H Rainbow
School Business Manager

Icknield Way, Letchworth Garden City, Hertfordshire SG6 4BA

Telephone: 01462 621200 — Email: admin@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk — Website: www.fearnhill.herts.sch.uk

of Sane,
GROWING EXCELLENCE EVERY DAY S %,
©
EAlH wls:: o


mailto:admin@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk
mailto:admin@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk
http://www.fearnhill.herts.sch.uk

